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 •! Federal Aviation 
Administration is 

requesting renewal of 
lease for VORTAC 
Navigation System 
currently on Tres 
Piedras WMA. 

 



•! Very High Frequency Omnidirectional Radio Range Tactical 
Air Navigation Aid (VORTAC) 

•! Utilize for the detection and guidance of aircraft flying over 
New Mexico skies. 

 
•! The Department as well as the public receives a 

substantial benefit from the site as it provides a safe, 
reliable ground based navigation system which our used 
by department, private, commercial and military aircraft.   

 
•! Site was constructed on the Tres Piedras WMA in 1959. 
 
•! Current lease has expired and FAA is requesting a lease 

renewal through 2030. 
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